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Booz Allen Hamilton Engineering Services Wins $413 Million GSA Task Order to Provide 
Systems Integration in Support of Air Force Flight and Maintenance Training Systems and 
Simulators

MCLEAN, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Booz Allen Hamilton Engineering Services LLC, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Booz Allen 
Hamilton (NYSE:BAH), announced today that it was awarded a $413 million task order on the U.S. General Services 
Administration's (GSA) Alliant Government wide Acquisition Contract (GWAC). Booz Allen Engineering Services will support the 

902nd Mission Support Group's Randolph Trainer Division at Randolph Air Force Base in San Antonio.  

Alliant, GSA's premier enterprise GWAC, gives agencies access to customized IT solutions, and provides for long-term 
planning of large-scale program requirements. This new task order consists of a one-year basic award, with four, one-year 
options. 

Under the terms of the task order, Booz Allen will function as the systems integrator to design, develop, procure, analyze, and 
support Air Force aircraft flight and maintenance training systems and simulators. Specific work will be individually proposed 
and awarded over the life of the task order. 

"Our experienced team is ready to assist the 902nd Mission Support Group with the critical work of ensuring our Air Force gets 
the most value out of its investments," said Monty Montero, vice president, Booz Allen Hamilton Engineering Services.  

This win builds on the firm's previous engineering services efforts with the 902nd Mission Support Group over the past four 
years developing and fielding airborne and forward air control training systems. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This press release contains, or may be deemed to contain, "forward-looking statements" (as defined in the U.S. Private 
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995). Examples of forward-looking statements include information concerning the value of 
the contract awards and Booz Allen Hamilton's future performance under the contracts. These statements give Booz Allen 
Hamilton's current expectation of future events or its future performance and do not relate directly to historical or current 
events. A number of factors could cause Booz Allen Hamilton's future actions and related results to vary from any expectations 
or goals expressed in, or implied by, the forward-looking statements included in this press release, possibly to a material 
degree. Some of these factors include, but are not limited to, the risk factors set forth in Booz Allen Hamilton's Annual Report 
on Form 10-K, filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission on May 23, 2013. All forward-looking statements included in 
this press release speak only as of the date made, and, except as required by law, Booz Allen Hamilton undertakes no 
obligation to update or revise publicly any such forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new information, future 
events, or otherwise. 

About Booz Allen Hamilton 

Booz Allen Hamilton is a leading provider of management consulting, technology, and engineering services to the U.S. 
government in defense, intelligence, and civil markets, and to major corporations, institutions, and not-for-profit organizations. 
Booz Allen is headquartered in McLean, Virginia, employs more than 23,000 people, and had revenue of $5.76 billion for the 
12 months ended March 31, 2013. BAHPR-CW  
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